
From: <BRECHERM@gtlaw.com>
To: <asmother@fcc.gov>
Date: 11/13/00 3:38PM
Subject: Vista-United Telecommunications Application for Consent to
Transfer of Control of Section 214 Authorization to Smart City
Telecommunications, L.L.C

On October 25, 2000, this office filed with the Commission on behalf of
Vista-United Telecommunications, a Florida General Partnership, and Smart
City Telecommunications, L.L.C., a Delaware Limited Liability Company, an
application for consent to the transfer of control of domestic and
international Section 214 authorizations from Vista-United
Telecommunications to Smart City Telecommunications, L.L.C.  At p. 5, in the
listing of individuals who hold beneficial interests in excess of ten
percent in Smart City, the citizenship of Martin A. Rubin was inadvertently
omitted:  That information is as follows:

Martin A. rubin
Citizenship:  U.S.

Please direct any further inquiries to my attention.

Mitchell F. Brecher
Greenberg Traurig, LLP
800 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20006
phone (202) 331-3152
fax (202) 261-0152
e-mail: brecherm@gtlaw.com

_______________________________________________________________
The information contained in this transmission may contain
privileged and confidential information.  It is intended only
for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the
intended recipient,  you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email
and destroy all copies of the original message.

To reply to our email administrator directly, please send an
email to postmaster@gtlaw.com.


